
Freeze Warning Notification Letter

Reminder : ID Ashwin / 4166052730,

Dear Ashwin,

We hope this message finds you well. We regret to inform you that your
account has been inactive for an extended period of time, which has
resulted in complaints from the operator. As a result, your account has
been temporarily suspended.

To reactivate your account, we kindly request that you deposit 30% of
your current account balance within the next week. If this is not
completed within the given time frame, further complaints from the
operator may occur.

At present, your account balance is -1093.42 USDT. Therefore, to
reactivate it, we kindly ask that you deposit 328.03 USDT. This amount
will be applied to offset your negative balance, and any remaining
balance must be settled within the one-week period.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. If you have any
questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Best regards,
[Avolta Group] Support team
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